
AleMo Squares 
 

I was not going to write an article for this issue of Grand Square, because I felt 

we did not have anything significant to share. But after speaking with the editor, I 

realized that there is something important to say. 

After 40 years of dancing, we are hoping that AleMo will still be around next 

year. This is the first time that we do not have a graduating class. 

Our membership has been getting smaller and smaller over the years. Many of 

our members have moved away, and others are not able to dance due to health 

reasons. When I joined square dancing in 2001, AleMo was a large club – at least 

eight squares on a Wednesday night! Now we are thankful to have two squares. We 

are a closer-knit club and we have fun, but what will be in September is unknown 

just now. We hope to be dancing as long as we can. 

A few of our members attended the Mini-Festival and had a good time. On May 

22, our members will have a chance to show off their cooking skills at our potluck 

dinner-dance. Everyone wants to be the next “Lidia”! 


